
    
 

karibibfootballclub@gmail.com 
 

Karibib Football Club  

USAB Sport Grounds, PO Box 435, Karibib, Namibia, Contact No: +264 81 295 5568  

Date: 14th December 2022 

TO: Office of the CEO 

       Karibib Town Council 

 

Dear Mr Lesley G Goreseb 

 

SUBJECT: PRE-FESTIVE SEASON CLEANING CAMPAIGN 

 

On behalf of the Karibib Football Club and the entire football society of Karibib we would like 

to inform your esteem office about the PRE-FESTIVE SEASON CLEANING CAMPAIGN along the 

main B1 road going through the town of Karibib. 

 

This prestige event is planned to take place on the Thursday, 22 December 2022 at 08h00. 

 

Let us hold hands to successfully look after the environment and keep our only town tidy and 

clean.  

 

Thank you for your consideration and support as always.  

 

 

With Regards, 

 

 

____________________________ 

Kaunalenga Avia 

KFC Chairman 


